
 

Feedback: Limpopo Special GPSSBC Meeting - 25 
November 2019 
 
PSCBC Resolution 1/2019: Agreement on 2019 Reconfiguration of Government 
Departments   
Members will recall that both the State President and Premier announced changes and re-
configurations of National and Provincial Departments respectively culminating in the conclusion of 
the Collective Agreement by the Council to give effect to the proposed changes. In terms of the said 
Resolution, the GPSSBC must set up structures through the departmental chambers of affected 
departments to form the departmental task teams that will oversee the implementation of the 
agreement in the department. It is against this background that the GPSSBC in its meeting of 13 
November 2019 decided to set up provincial departmental task teams for each affected department.  
 
A special Provincial Chamber Meeting was scheduled for 25 November 2019 where parties agreed to 
establish a task team after identifying that the Department of Transport and Community Safety is 
affected. The task team will consist of three persons per admitted trade union and nine from the 
employer representatives. Parties agreed that names must be submitted before the end of the day on 
25 November 2019.  
 
The PSA will be represented by:  
 

• JM Teffo, PSA Provincial Manager: Limpopo (john.teffo@psa.co.za)  
• Transport Department: Mafala Vutshilo (mafalav@dot.limpopo.gov.za / 015 295 1108) 
• Community Safety: SM Maphoto (maphotom@dssl.limpopo.gov.za / 015 290 2943)  

 
The first meeting will be arranged during the first week of December 2019. Members will be informed 
of developments. 
 
 
Ivan Fredericks 
GENERAL MANAGER 
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